RECOMMENDATION FOR THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF BRIDGE
4/2 OVER THE RONGAP RIVER INCLUDING APPROACH TO THE BRIDGE

ON RSN ROAD.

The project is utmost important when proper road connectivity to the region to
better the socio - economic condition of the people living in the area iIs
considered. The forest area to be diverted for this project is bare minimum
and shall be almost compensated once the approact to the old bridge will be

left unused after the old bridge will be dismantled.

| therefore recommend forest clearance for this project.
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